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Various governmental agencies are spending hundreds of millions of taxpayer dollars 

into solving the homeless situation.  This bill is not part of the solution but simply 

exacerbates the problem.  Absolutely idiotic.  If this Bill (or anything like it) passes, 

Portland and other Oregon cities will just continue to spiral into the abyss. 


